
Teen  video  breaks  down  coming
changes  in  the  language  of  the
liturgy
Here’s a nice, simple and direct summary of what’s happening with the new English
translation of the Roman Missal.  There’s more to it than what this video offers, but
it’s a good introduction.  Check out this story for a more detailed explanation from
Father Richard Hilgartner, a Baltimore priest and director of the Secretariat for
Divine Worship with the U.S. bishops. The changes are set to take place Nov. 27, the
first Sunday of Advent.
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